
MINUTES 
Town Council Public Hearing 
General Government Budget 

April 22, 2010, 7:00 PM 
 
 

 
Chairperson Jacobson opened the Public Hearing at 7:03 PM in Council Chambers at the Montville Town Hall.  All 
participated in the Pledge of Allegiance.  The Chair called for any members of the public who wished to speak on the 
General Government Budget. 
 
Mr. Dick Wilson, 6 Riched Lane, stated that he has a concern with the line items concerning monies received from the 
WPCA, and asked for further explanation on these items.  Ms. Terry Fafard, Finance Director, explained that these are 
payments received from the WPCA to the Town, and are not related to water and sewer payments received by customers.  
Ms. Fafard stated that she would provide Mr. Wilson with supporting documentation. 
 
Councilor Beetham stated that he feels there is a lot of work to do in reviewing and revising the current proposed budget. 
 
Councilor Hillman and Mayor Jaskiewicz both expressed their desire to sit down with the Finance Committee to take a 
closer look at this proposed budget. 
 
 
Chairperson Jacobson thanked everyone for attending this evening and she looks forward to the public attending the 
upcoming Finance Committee meetings.  The public hearing was called to an end at 7:08 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
 
 
 
Sandra Anderson CPS 
Montville Town Council Clerk 


